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May 10, 2017

CERTIFIED MAIL

Travis Brown 2768 N. Sherman, LLC
2768 N. Sherman Blvd. PO Box 250780
Milwaukee, WI 53210 Milwaukee, WI 53225

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for landscaping alterations and the
installation of glass block windows at 2768 N. Sherman Boulevard in the Sherman
Boulevard Historic District for Travis L. Brown, Sr.

Dear Mr. Brown and 2768 N. Sherman, LLC:
Your application listed above was heard at the Historic Preservation Commission meeting of May 8™ 2017. Your
application for the yard work and house was approved with the conditions detailed in the staff report, but the section

pertaining to glass block windows being installed in the garage was denied.

You can appeal the Commission’s decision to the Common Council by filing a written request with the City Clerk
by May 30" The appropriate Common Council committee will hear your appeal at its next meeting.

If you have any questions relating to the appeal process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.
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City Hall + Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. = Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk '/ =y
74

ember: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



